NBAAA Meeting Minutes

November 15, 2009
Meeting Attendance:  Jeff Henderson, Dennis Hensch, Cris Anderson & Jeff Sampson
Next Meeting:  The next meeting for the NBAAA board will be on Sunday 12/13/2009 at “The Villages of North Branch” on the 3rd floor meeting room starting at 6:30 pm.

NBAAA Notes:  The motion was made to make Dennis the Vice President, Jeff the Treasurer, and Brett Harper the Communications Director.  Dennis approved the motion and Cris second it.  The motion passed.
We all agreed to work together to create a pamphlet that can be used by Al and the North Branch City Council for new people coming into the North Branch community with an interest in youth sports.
We have a new Postal Box, both Jeff and Cris have the keys to pick up the mail.

Rec. Night:  It was agreed that we would hold Rec. Night with the Traveling Baseball group on 12/4/2009.  Cris will create the flyer and give Community Education the facility use form.  The flyer will include information about using a DJ during Rec. Night.  Each member of the NBAAA board will try to find a person to take pictures during Rec. Night to put on the web.
Football:  Dennis will work with the Traveling Football group to find a person to represent Football at our NBAAA meetings.

Basketball:  Cris and Jeff paid the insurance due for the 3rd – 8th grade Traveling Basketball teams.  These teams do not include Community Education Basketball teams.  Dennis will work with the Basketball group to find a person to represent Basketball at our NBAAA meetings.
Hockey:  Mit Hockey is children ranging from 4 to 7 years old.  This year interest in mit Hockey increased from 65 players last year to 121 players this year.  Great job North Branch Hockey!  
Jeff Henderson will work with the Hockey Association to find a person to represent Hockey at our NBAAA meetings.
Soccer:  Dennis will work with Barb to represent the Soccer Association at the NBAAA meetings.
Rec. Baseball:  Jeff Sampson will work with Tom Bauer to find a person to represent Rec. Baseball at our NBAAA meetings.

Traveling Baseball:  Traveling Baseball is prepping for the upcoming year by purchasing equipment.  The next Traveling Baseball meeting will be held on Thursday November 19th starting at 7 pm at the Villages of North Branch.  This information may be found on the NBAAA web site.

